ANNOUNCEMENT

The Philippine Consulate General informs the Filipino
Community that the National Women'’s Softball Team known as the
RP Blu Girls are taking part in the World Baseball Softball
Confederation (WBSC) Asia/Oceania Olympic Qualifier at the
Shanghai Chongming Sports Training Center. The RP Blu Girls will
be competing on the following dates:

24 September, 17:30h - Philippines vs. Korea
25 September, 15:00h - China vs. Philippines
26 September, 12:30h - Philippines vs. New Zealand

You may wish to show your support by watching the games.

Shanghai, 20 September 2019




